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  Letter dated 15 February 2007 from the Chairman of the 
Peacebuilding Commission to the members of the  
Organizational Committee 
 
 

 The Chairman of the Peacebuilding Commission established pursuant to 
General Assembly resolution 60/180 and Security Council resolution 1645 (2005) 
presents his compliments to the members of the Organizational Committee of the 
Commission and has the honour to transmit herewith, for their consideration, a letter 
dated 8 February 2007 from the Permanent Representative of Denmark, requesting 
that Denmark continue its membership of the country-specific configuration on 
Burundi (see annex). You will recall that the membership of Denmark in the 
Organizational Committee — and thereby also in the country-specific 
configurations — expired with its membership in the Security Council on 
31 December 2006. 

 The Chairman wishes to advise that unless he hears to the contrary by 5 p.m. 
on Wednesday, 21 February 2007, he will take it that the members of the 
Organizational Committee have no objection to the request contained in the above-
mentioned letter. Should the Commission have no objection, Denmark will be 
invited to participate in the next country-specific meeting on Burundi, to be held on 
27 February 2007. 
 
 

(Signed) Ismael Abraão Gaspar Martins 

 

 
 

 Note: The document was previously issued under the symbol PBC/OC/2007/2, dated 16 February 2007; 
see PBC/1/INF/2. 
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Annex 
 

  Letter dated 8 February 2007 from the Permanent Representative 
of Denmark to the United Nations addressed to the Chairman of 
the Peacebuilding Commission 
 
 

 I am writing to you in your capacity as Chairman of the Peacebuilding 
Commission. 

 As you know, Denmark has taken a keen interest in the establishment of the 
Commission and has participated actively in its meetings in 2006 as a member of 
the Organizational Committee. 

 Denmark would like to continue to contribute to the important peacebuilding 
efforts that have been launched by the Commission, in particular as regards 
Burundi, and hereby requests to continue its participation in the country-specific 
configuration on Burundi. 

 Please bring this request to the attention of the members of the Commission at 
the next meeting of the Organizational Committee. 
 
 

(Signed) Lars Faaborg-Andersen 

 


